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City to hold Public Forum on Downtown Development 
 

Administrators will dig into development procedures and policies. 
 
MORGANTOWN – The City of Morgantown is holding a public forum in an effort to help 
citizens of Morgantown understand the B-4 Business District and new developments 
that are planning to occur. 
 
The Public Forum on Downtown Development will be held Thursday, December 19, at 6 
p.m. in Council Chambers at Morgantown City Hall. 
 
City Manager Jeff Mikorski and Development Services Director/City Planner Chris 
Fletcher will be presenting information pertinent to local businesses, residents, and 
those interested in current and future development in the B-4 District. 
 
The forum will air live on Channel 15, as well as on Morgantown Granicus, the City’s live 
and archived video service. 
 
If you need accommodations, please contact us at 304-284-7439. 
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